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PYROCIDE(R) Intermediate 6893

FOR MANUFACTURING OR FORMULATING USE ONLY

 KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

 WARNING

 POISON

 FLAMMABLE

 READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

 REGISTRATION NO. 21472 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

 GUARANTEE:

Pyrethrins...........................................0.400%
*Piperonyl butoxide, Technical.......................0.800%
**N-Octyl bicycloheptene dicarboximide...............1.330%
***2-(1-methylethoxy) phenol methylcarbamate.........4.085%
*Equivalent to 0.64% (butylcarbityl) (6-propylpiperonyl) 

ether and 0.16% related compounds. 
 **MGK 264, Insecticide Synergist ***Propoxur 

PYROCIDE, MGK - Registered trademarks of
McLaughlin Gormley King Co.

Net Weight

 Manufactured by:

MC LAUGHLIN GORMLEY KING COMPANY 
8810 Tenth Avenue North 

Minneapolis  MN  55427-4372
U.S.A.

(612) 544-0341

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

To be used only in the manufacture of insecticides which are
registered under the Pest Control Products Act.  Read the
technical bulletin or product information for formulation



details.  This product is to be used with appropriate solvents
and or carriers, and in the case of pressurized products,
propellents, to produce an insecticide product.

Mix well in drum before sampling and each use.

PRECAUTIONS: Keep out of reach of unauthorized personnel. Do not
get in eyes, on skin, or on clothing.  Wear goggles or face
shield and rubber gloves when handling.  Harmful or fatal if
swallowed.  This product is toxic to fish, birds and wildlife. 
Do not discharge effluent containing this active ingredient into
any body of water.  Do not discharge effluent containing this
product into sewer systems without previously notifying the
sewage treatment plant authority.  Flammable.  Keep away from
heat or open flame.  Mix well in drum before sampling and before
each use.  This product is toxic to fish.  Do not apply directly
to any body of water by cleaning of equipment or disposal of
wastes.

FIRST AID:  In case of contact, immediately flush skin or eyes
with plenty of water.  If irritation develops or persists, seek
medical attention.  Wash contaminated clothing with warm water
and soap before reuse.  If ingested drink one or two glasses of
water and induce vomiting and call a physician or poison control
centre. NOTE TO PHYSICIAN:  This product contains cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Atropine, by injection, is antidotal and should be
administered only if signs of cholinesterase inhibitor have
appeared.  2-PAM is also antidotal and may be used in conjunction
with atropine.

DISPOSAL & DECONTAMINATION:  Rinse the empty container thoroughly
and add the rinsings to the formulation tank.  Follow provincial
instructions for any required additional cleaning of the
container prior to reuse or disposal.  If required, make the
container unsuitable for further use and dispose of in accordance
with provincial requirements.  For information on the disposal of
unused, unwanted product and the clean up of spills, contact the
Provincial Regulatory Agency or the Manufacturer.

STORAGE:  Keep container closed.  Mix well in drum before
sampling and each use.  Store in a cool place.  Do not store,
pour or spill near heat or open flame.

NOTICE TO USER:  This Control Product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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